
Sign up to attend
Lobby of Parliament
Wednesday Feb 8 
Tenants, trade unionists and councillors from across the UK will be coming 
to London to lobby MPs and take part in a mass rally calling for direct 
investment in council housing as an alternative to privatisation.

Help make sure that tenants from as many estates as possible are 
represented. We will be:
O Holding a photo shoot for the press on Parliament Square at 11.30am 

(bring posters/placards with your estate’s name on it)
O Attending the rally and workshops from 12 noon and 
O Meeting our MPs after 3.30pm

Please commit to taking part - book time off work/arrange childcare and
organise transport to make sure you will be there.

I will be there on Feb 8!
Name Address tel no/email

Further information from DCH PO Box 33519, London E2 9WW tel 0207 987 9989 info@defendcouncilhousing.org.uk 
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